September 12, 1991

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, September 12, 1991 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, 1000 Willowbrook Road, New Castle, Pa with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

Motion by Joseph Budai, second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the sewer fund bills.

 $$\operatorname{\textsc{Motion}}$ by Joseph Budai, second by Andrew Piccuta to approve per capita, and wage tax refunds.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to approve the Cameron subdivision.

 $\begin{tabular}{ll} \begin{tabular}{ll} \beg$

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adopt Resolution ____ and ___. These are authorizing resolutions for the Bond Agreement for Pennsylvania Avenue and the Lease Agreement with the Pennsylvania American Water Company.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to grant one sewer credit to Frank Pascoe, Lot - Brookshire.

Police Chief Anthony DeCarbo gave the police report.

John Moscipan questioned why the dirt had not been removed from Bratz Coal Mining Road. He was informed that the road crew have been tied up with road repairs on Savannah Road and Old Pittsburgh Road

Fred Kolby, 3928 Stewart Avenue commended the supervisors on work completed on Orchard Avenue. He asked if they would solve a water drainage problem which occurs on Stewart Avenue.

Charles Palmer questioned the progress of extending water lines on Hoover Road Extension. He was informed that the Board is waiting for approval from the state.

Barb Thomson, Boyd School Road, questioned the Board concerning additional mining - Amerikohl.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Ronald Golba to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto

Secretary/Treasurer